Date: 02-09-2024
Notice for Faculty Choice of the BPharm Project & Graduate Thesis/ Assignment

(Summer-2024)

Attention ALL BPharm & Graduate Students,

Students who advised for PHR520 (Project) & PHR5110 (Thesis) and PHR5113 (Assignment)
in the Summer 2024 semester are requested to contact their potential Supervisor first to
discuss regarding permission for their Project/Thesis and then submit their Choice to the
Program Office of the Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences before September 12, 2024.

Thank you

Mab oG,

Prof. Dr. Md. Mahbubur Rahman O 2 / 09 / ‘762//)

Chairman
Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences
North South University



